
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13 October 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Health Expo Visit 
 
All students in Year 12 and 13 Health and Social Care classes are invited on a visit to the 
Health Expo on 25 October 2023 at the Hilton Hotel in Hull.   
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for your child to meet health providers from across the NHS 
and from private providers. It covers clinical health care, mental health, social work, 
paramedic science and many more health careers. Students will have the chance to take 
part in hands on workshops. They can talk to experts in their health care fields. It links 
with their course and helps them get a better understanding of the importance of building 
positive relationships in health and social care, equality and diversity, and experience 
active learning which links to unit 4 anatomy and physiology, unit 5 infection control and 
unit 10 nutrition for health. 
 
This is a great opportunity for students to learn about career routes into health care and 
includes opportunities to meet apprenticeship providers including degree apprenticeships. 
 
We will leave school on the school minibus at 9.30 am on Wednesday 25 October 2023 
and arrive back at approximately 2.30 pm. Students should meet on West Playground for 
the bus on the morning. Students need to bring a bottle of water and a packed lunch. If 
your child is eligible for free school meals and requires a packed lunch providing for the 
visit, please indicate this on the consent form. 
 
In order to confirm your child’s place on the visit, please fill in the consent form via the 
following link by no later than Wednesday 18 October: 
https://forms.office.com/e/VJ5bxiL42h. There is a small voluntary contribution to cover the 
transport costs requested of £4. Please pay this via ParentPay also by Wednesday 18 
October. Please note, there are a limited number of spaces on this visit, names will be 
drawn at random if oversubscribed. Additionally, the visit may not go ahead if costs are 
not covered. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Ruth Mortimer 
Co-ordinator of CEIAG 

https://forms.office.com/e/VJ5bxiL42h

